
 

 

16th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

6KR Bake Off 
 

As a reward for their outstanding behaviour last term, 6KR will be having a bake off in class! 

 

If your child would like to be involved, they will need to bake an item of their choice (eg. bread, 

cake etc) at home and bring it in on Wednesday 31st January.  The food will be categorised 

and judged in class. Children can work individually or in pairs/groups.  

 

Please remember that your baking must be nut-free.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Kat Rowe 
Year 6 Teacher 


